
 

 

July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we come to the end of another fantastic year at The Coleshill School, I would like to extend our heartfelt 

thanks for your unwavering support. Your partnership has been instrumental in making this year a 

resounding success for our students. We have witnessed incredible growth and achievements across the 

board. Our students have embraced the values of working hard, being kind, and taking responsibility, 

leading to numerous accomplishments in lessons, sports, and extracurricular activities. They have 

demonstrated resilience, determination, and empathy, making us incredibly proud. 

 

We are excited to inform you about our new School Handbook, which is available on the school website 

(Parents / Letters to Parents): https://coleshill.warwickshire.sch.uk/files/2024/07/HANDBOOK-EDITED-

FINAL-JULY-24.pdf#handbook-edited-final-july-24/  This comprehensive guide for parents and carers 

outlines our vision, ethos, values, standards, and expectations.  We urge you to review it carefully, paying 

particular attention to the sections on uniform and equipment to ensure your child is fully prepared for the 

new academic year starting in September. 

 

Additionally, we have implemented Class Charts to enhance our school-home communication.  This tool 

allows us to manage behaviour points, homework, and other important communications.  Students can 

view their timetables and use their positive points to redeem rewards.  We have emailed a code to all 

parents and carers, enabling you to sign up online or via the app.  You will no longer need to use the My 

Child at School app.  

 

Please also be aware that from 1st October, our absence text service will be discontinued. We will be using 

Studybugs for all absence reporting going forward. Studybugs provides a seamless and efficient way to 

report your child's absences, ensuring accurate and timely communication with the school. You will need to 

sign up at http://www.studybugs.com. No code is required to sign up.  

 

As we conclude this academic year, we thank you once more for your support and please ensure that you 

check the date for your child’s return to school, from our previous letter.  We wish all members of our 

community a wonderful summer break as we look forward to welcoming our students back in September. 

Please stay safe and sensible during the holidays.  

 

Yours sincerely 

R Brindley 

Miss Brindley & The Leadership Team 
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